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20 September 2017
Dear Parents and Carers

Further to my welcome letter last week, please find enclosed our ‘start of year’ set of forms and information sheets.  The forms ensure that we have all the correct permissions for your child and that all contact information is up to date in case we need to get in touch with you.

Diary Dates – please keep this to hand and watch out for further information either on the website www.osborneschoolwinchester.com or in letters home.    

Communication - in order to cut back on the cost of printing we will be making greater use of our Teachers2Parents email system this year.  If you do not have an email account we will continue to send home hard copies of any paperwork. 

Data Collection Sheet – please check, sign and return having made any necessary changes.  Please ensure that your email address, if you have one, is shown on this sheet.

Privacy Notice– for your information

Home School Agreement – please sign and return this form.

Consent Form for Trips ‘Out and About in Winchester’ – please complete, sign and return this form.  This will cover all short trips in the local area during the school day but class staff will advise you, via the home/school diary, of such outings.  Separate consent will be sought for more extensive trips and visits.
Osborne School Value Targets – please find enclosed your child’s focus target sheet for this term.  For those of you who are new to Osborne this will come home to you at the start of each term with a review at the end of each term.  Please do not think that we are not working on all their other targets; it’s just that this is their focus target linked to the whole school values and ethos for this term.
Please do not hesitate in contacting the school at any time; we are always on hand to support and are more than happy for you to visit the school should you wish to do so.  Please contact the office to make the necessary arrangements.

Thanking you for your co-operation and support.

Yours sincerely

Sonia O’Donnell 

Headteacher
Osborne School


Athelstan Road    Winchester   Hampshire   SO23 7GA


Tel:  01962 854537     Fax:  01962 849419
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